December 3, 2014

The Portage Township Planning Commission December 3, 2014 meeting was called to order by
acting chairperson Ted Soldan at 7:05 PM. Chair Rob Wittig arrived about 10 minutes later, and
the meeting was then run by him. Present were Ted, Jim Stingle, Dave Rulison, John Ligon,
Dean Latendresse, Bernie Carr, Melanie Kuber Watkins, and Peggy Anderson. Guests Pat
Coleman and Bruce Petersen were also present.

The meeting over to Pat Coleman, who had presented the members with a copy of the zoning
ordinance. During the meeting the ordinance was gone through in its entirety under Pat's
direction. There was a lot of discussion, and several changes were made. Comments were
made about the wind power (WECS) section of the ordinance being possibly too restrictive for
homeowner sized systems, and Pat said he would present the board with wording that better
met the needs of the township before the next meeting. This would be discussed at the next
meeting, which would be held January 7, 2015.

A motion was made to adjourn by Peggy, seconded by Ted, and passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Ted Soldan, Secretary






